July 8, 2020

Dear  (Insert name of business)

The City of Oakland Park Ordinance O-2017-011, requiring pre-existing, non-conforming outdoor
storage facilities to provide vision obscuring walls or fencing around their storage yards, took
effect July 3, 2020. We initially contacted you regarding this shortly after the code provision was
enacted three years ago.

We understand that these are challenging times; therefore, we are providing non-compliant
businesses one hundred and twenty (120) days to provide a written plan outlining how your
business is preparing to achieve compliance. City staffis happy to sit and review it. Please submit
your plan directly to me, Donald Jay Quier at Donaldq@oaklandparkfl.gov by November 6, 2020.
Failure to submit a written plan by November 6th will result in the City moving forward with
enforcement of the Ordinance requirements. The Ordinance provides for penalties of up to
$250.00 per day.

The City’s goal is to work with businesses to achieve compliance. As always, should you have
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office at (954) 630-4336 or via email
Donaldg@oaklandparkfl.gov.

Sincerely,

Donald Jay Quier, Zoning and Code Administrator
Community and Economic Development Department

Attachments:
e Ordinance 0-2017-011
e Outdoor Storage Specifications
e Previous correspondence
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